Image and Beautification Board Meeting
Tuesday, November 12, 2013

Meeting opened at 7:10 p.m.

Present
Clarence Cherry Shelley Davis Margie Cook Rodney Weeden | Bob Bost
Jennie Stewart Lyn Gordon Anthony Smith Jeannette Bost

Jeanette thanked Jennie for conducting the meeting in October.
Bob noted that November 19 is not looking good for cleaning the flower beds at City Hall. Jennie commented that we
really need to clean up the shrubs, cut back liriope, etc. It was decided to come out on the next warm day — Thursday,

November 14 in the afternoon was a possibility.

It was decided to change the Christmas light judging from December 10 to December 17 beginning at 6:30 p.m. It was
confirmed that we should have a total of four (4) houses to judge for each Ward.

It was announced that the City Hall Christmas Party will be held on December 18.
Bob said that he talked to Mark about the charcoal being dumped at Klein Park.

Clarence reported that limbs have been left on his street for over three months. Anthony suggested that he call to
report it.

Jennie reported that they cleaned up flowers beds on the Hill. Mulch will be put down in the Spring.
Jeannette says she plans to step back from selecting the flowers next year.
Action Item

= Replace stones on the Hill

= Replace wooden bench in front of Recreation Center — looking shabby

= Plant four (4) boxwoods in front of Tanglewood Park sign

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm. No regular meeting on Tuesday, December 10.



